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December 6, 2018 

Alexia Stangherlin 
City of Brandon 
41 0-9th Street 

Brandon, MB R7 A 6A2 

Dear Ms. Stangherl in: 

Re: City of Brandon -Environment Act Licence No. 2991 - Notice of Alteration 

Receipt of your October I 0, 2018 submission is acknowledged as a notice of alteration in accordance with 
Section 14 of The Environment Act. 

The requested change to the Development as Licensed is to replace aging infrastructure within the 
existing City of Brandon Municipal Wastewater Pre-Treatment Facility. 

Specifically, the request is to replace and upgrade the piping, pipe restraints, pumps and blowers within 
the pre-treatment facility as the existing infrastructure has reached the end of its service life. No 
environmental effects are anticipated due to the proposed facility upgrades. 

The potential environmental effect of the requested changes to the Development as Licensed is 
insignificant and considered to be a minor alteration in accordance with Section 14(2) of The 
Environment Act. Approval is hereby granted for the alteration to the Development as described in the 
October I 0, 2018 submission. 

ff you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Winsor, P.Eng. at 204-945-7012. 
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Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 
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